
Hello Miller Memorial players & sponsors: 

      This year has been an extremely difficult time for the entire world. As the Miller family has been 

monitoring this pandemic very closely to see how it will unfold & allow us to continue our tournament in 

a safe manner for all parties involved. However, if seems that we just keep pushing farther into the year 

with more things being cancelled each day out of safety. Jeane, Sean & Kristina, Rich & Jill, Anthony & 

Ashlee, Ashley & Mark, Courtney & Mikey, Jamie & Cody, Brooke, & Stephan have been struggling with 

our decision. Furthermore, we truly appreciate all the support that we have been given each & every 

year by so many. It comes with very deep regret that we are having to cancel the 24th Annual Miller 

Memorial Tournament for everyone’s safety. We feel this is in the best interest of all 200 people who 

support us & help put our tournament on each year. We hope everyone is safe & healthy. We also will 

be planning on seeing you all in 2021 for our next event. We love to hear from you all so watch for us on 

Facebook & other social media platforms.  

Thanks, 

The Entire Miller Family  


